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school dates for   

Do’s and Don’ts 

Sunscreens & Sunburns  
The sun is high in the sky and we’re looking 

at some hot and sunny weather over the next 

three weeks! June is a time when the school 

heats up and students spend more time 

outside to cool off, so we’re asking parents to 

please send students to school with 

sunscreen on. Also, we are asking parents to 

keep sunscreen in your child’s back-pack so 

they can apply a second layer, if needed 

throughout the day. Thank you!  
 

Debbie Stern 
 

16 Tuesday through Friday 

Grade 6 trip to Ottawa 

from the principal 

22 Monday 

Play Day and BBQ 

23 Tuesday, 1pm 

Awards Assembly (all grades)  

23 Tuesday, 2:20pm 

Graduation Rehearsal 

24 Wednesday, 5:30pm 

Graduation Ceremony 

16 Tuesday, 6:30-7:30pm, library 

School Council Annual General Meeting  

25 Thursday 

Last Day of School 
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…& Thank You 

Farewell...  
Mary Ann Roberts 

Mary Ann Roberts -  After 15 years 

at Whitney P.S., Mary Ann Roberts 

is retiring! Ms. Roberts joined the 

Whitney staff in 2000 and has 

worked with many students both as 

a classroom teacher and as 

a  French/ Teacher-Librarian 

achieving great success. She has 

also been a tremendous help and 

promoter of new technology as our 

report card administrator, website 

lead and our overall technology 

specialist.  I would like to take this 

opportunity to thank Mary Ann for 

all her efforts in many areas of the 

curriculum and wish her all the 

best in her retirement! 

Congratulations!  

Whitney Public School  Staff  

I would like to thank the students, parents 

and community of Whitney Public School 

as well as the exceptional staff I have 

worked with for a wonderful 15 years.  I 

have appreciated the support of the 

community and the school and the 

wonderful spirit that the students have 

shown.  It will take a long time for the 

memories to fade... Mrs. Roberts 

 Jennifer Kruk After two years as our half time drama/

dance teacher, Ms. Jennifer Kruk will be leaving us. Jennifer 

has accepted another teaching job at both Huron P.S. and 

Runnymede P.S. We would like to thank her for all her 

efforts these past two years and wish her the best of luck in 

her two new schools! 

Naomi Siddiqi We would like to take this opportunity 

to thank Mrs. Naomi Siddiqi for being such a wonderful 

addition to the Whitney staff as one of our kindergarten 

teachers. Ms. Siddiqi was hired late last August as a long 

term replacement teacher for Mrs. Alex Steane, who has been 

on a maternity leave this past year. We wish Ms. Siddiqi the 

best of luck in her future endeavours and thank her again for 

all her efforts! 

Linda Meier I would like to thank Ms. Linda Meier for 

all her help and support as our temporary Educational 

Assistant in our HSP/Resource room. She has been such a 

wonderful addition to the staff and has done a great job 

supporting our special needs students this year. We would 

like to thank Ms. Meier for all her hard work this past year! 

Ms. Natasha Taylor joined the Whitney teaching 

staff as our HSP/Resource teacher in March of 2015 when 

Ms. Cuciniello went on a leave of absence. Ms. Taylor 

transitioned into her new role with ease and has established 

some wonderful connections with many of our students. She 

has also been a great asset to our school in the past as an 

educational assistant contributing to sports extra-curricular 

activities! We wish her the best of luck!    

Stacie Carmona I would like to thank Stacie Carmona, 

our temporary music teacher for all her hard work and efforts 

this year! Filling the big shoes of a veteran music teacher 

would not be easy, but Ms. Carmona gave it her all and lead 

a fantastic musical theatre group and junior choir to perform 

at our annual talent show! I would like to thank her for all her 

hard work and wish her the best of luck in her future teaching 

career! 



Welcome back to Mrs. Alex Steane who has been on a maternity leave this past 

year! Congratulations to her and her new family. We are excited to have Mrs. Steane 

return to Whitney and look forward to a great school year! 

  

I would like to welcome Ms. Hong Sau who will be taking over the role of HSP/

Resource teacher at Whitney P.S.  Ms. Sau comes to us from Kensington Community 

School where she has taught HSP/Resource as well as many different primary and junior 

grades and subjects over the past 9 years of her teaching career. Ms. Sau has obtained her 

honours Bachelor of Sociology and Concurrent BEd program as well as her Special 

Education Specialist, Mathematics and ESL qualifications.  She has years of experience 

working with students with special needs and we are very happy to welcome Ms. Sau to 

the Whitney staff! 

  

I would like to welcome Mr. Jeffrey Winter who will be taking over the role of 

the  French/ Teacher-Librarian at Whitney P.S. Mr. Winter comes to us from Ernest P.S. 

where he has taught Junior Core French (grades 4-6) as well as Kindergarten to grade 2 

and library over the past few years. Mr. Winter has obtained his French additional 

qualifications and we are thrilled to welcome him to the Whitney staff! 



 

http://schoolweb.tdsb.on.ca/Portals/whitney/docs/WSCGMMinutesFeb182015.pdf
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http://schoolweb.tdsb.on.ca/Portals/whitney/docs/WSC2015DraftBudgetJune2015.pdf


Please drop your proxy off at the school office,  
or simply email us at whitneypscouncil@gmail.com with how you would like to vote. 
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Phys Ed Teacher for the Day 

 

A big thank you to Nick and Ellen who came in to be the P.E. Teacher of the Day.  They 

kept all of the students incredibly active, and on many occasions I heard students say, "You 

(Nick and Ellen) are the best gym teachers ever!" 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ultimate Frisbee 

 

Thank you to all of the parents and extended family members who came out for the students 

vs. adult ultimate games.  All of the players (students and adults) had a great time, and there 

is already a call for next year's game. 

 

Track and Field 
 

Congratulations to Beate and Sam on their amazing performances at the Track and Field City 

Championships on Thursday. 

 

Beate finished 2nd in the 80m dash and Sam finished 5th in the 800m race! 

 

Way to go you two!  


